

## THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

Gregory L. Fenves, President 110 Inner Campus Drive, G3400 · Austin, TX 78712-3400 512-471-1232 · president@utexas.edu

March 31, 2016

Dr. Hillary Hart, Secretary General Faculty and Faculty Council WMB 2.102 (F9500)

Dear Hillary:

Thank for sending me the slate of nominees for appointment to the University Co-op Board of Directors (D 14401) that was approved by the Faculty Council on March 21, 2016. I am pleased to appoint Professor John S. Dzienkowski, for a four-year term, beginning September 1, 2016 through August 31, 2020. I appreciate Professor Dzienkowski's willingness to serve in this important role.

Sincerely

Gregory L. Fenves

President

## GLF:cms

cc: Nancy Brazzil, Deputy to the President
Carol Longoria, Assistant Deputy to the President
Judith Langlois, Interim Executive Vice President and Provost
Ward Farnsworth, Dean, School of Law
John Dzienkowski, Professor, School of Law
Andrea Gore, Chair, Faculty Council
Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty